
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 30, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families: 
 
Since March 2020, Stepping Stone School has been here for our families!  
We have taken all necessary precautions, going above and beyond to keep 
our children and employees safe and healthy.  We have provided our 
families with the peace of mind they need knowing their children are in 
loving and happy environments.  
 
We have continued all safety, health and sanitation guidelines and 
requirements and will continue to do so for the foreseeable future.  
 
Due to recent increases in infections in the Central Texas area, we are 
very strongly suggesting all school age children wear masks while 
attending Stepping Stone School as of Monday, August 2nd.  
 
Children in our schools are excited to be with their friends!  We know 
children learn best in environments that are both social and 
cognitive.  Children in early childhood settings are interacting SAFELY with 
each other!  Their development is enhanced because they grow and thrive 
with each other and our caring, kind, and thoughtful teachers and 
administrators. We are here to provide comfort and stability to your 
child! 
 
Stepping Stone School is uniquely qualified with over 40 years of 
experience and degreed faculty to continue the loving care and education 
of your children.  We continue to move forward with courage, optimism 
and strength! 
 
Sincerely, 

0 
 
Rhonda Paver, M.A. 
Owner and Executive Director 


